
Dear Member of our Community: 

It is a pleasure to be hosting an important Vacation Bible School at Compassion
Church in July 2024.Vacation Bible School (VBS) is a 5-day program, in which
children between 5 and 11, get to learn about Jesus in a fun and exciting way. 

The children will rotate between multiple stations that include Singing & Dancing,
Bible Adventures, Recreation Time, Crafts, Science Exploration, and Snacks that are
all designed around the theme of “Diving into a friendship with God”. 

We know that VBS is a powerful tool to bring the message of God to the children of
our community. We need your help to make this an amazing experience that will
benefit the youngest members of our community. 

We ask for your support through a monetary donation or a product donation. We will
be in need of many items to provide snacks and project / craft supplies for
participants, as well as supplies for other VBS activities. Every donation is greatly
appreciated. A way of showing our gratitude will be to ensure each parent of our
participants is provided a list of supporters that made this amazing event happen. 

Please visit our official website to learn more about SCUBA VBS at Compassion
Church OKC.  
www.vbspro.events/p/11e9cc

If you are able to make a donation, please reach out to us at
CompassionOKC@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

Tonya Chaney
VBS 2024 Coordinator 
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